
  CLINIC VISIT 

H:/NIDDK Submission/DAISY MOO_2021 
 
 

ADDITIONAL BLOOD COLLECTION FOR DNA EXTRACTION 
 
Sept. 24, 2008 
 
COMMUNICATION: Email from Michelle Hoffman to all DAISY clinic and lab staff: 
 
Starting immediately, for ALL DAISY antibody positive (diabetes antibodies) please 
draw 40cc at the next visit, regular distribution with the extra 10cc going into a purple top 
tube for DNA extraction.  This purple top does not need to be foil wrapped.  Once you 
draw the extra 10cc please write in comments, Extra DNA sample drawn and the date. 
 At this time we only need to get this one time for each positive subject.  Thanks. 
Shell 
 
This reflects decision made during Sept. 23rd, 2008 DAISY meeting where Dr. Rewers 
requested that we collect additional blood from all DM + subjects for extraction of DNA.  
This should be the third collection of whole blood for DNA extraction.  All DNA 
extracted from this third collection will remain with the DAISY study.   
 


